
  26th November 2021 

In maths, we have concluded our learning in addition and subtracton with answering missing 
number and word problems. Next week we will be moving on to exploring shape and angles. 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have started a new focus on poetry. We have looked at some new grammar 
skills to help us in the form of alliteration, rhyme and rhyming couplets. We also thought 
about how poetry can be performed to gain the listener/readers interest. 

 

 

 

 

 

In DT, we have designed our shell structure to transport an egg. We thought about what 
would protect it from breaking. In PSHE, we continued to think about bullying and what 
being a witness or bystander of bullying means. In PE, we continued with gymnastics and 
games. In art, we have continued to apply our skills in ‘tone and texture’ to a drawing the 
other half of an animal. In RE, we have continued to learn all about the Jewish festival of 
light - Hanukkah. 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Wednesday afternoons.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Friday 3rd December – Christmas Fair – Year 3 will be selling paintings in the style of 
Jackson Pollock and Christmas shortbread biscuits. 

Friday 10th December 9.10am onwards – Years 1-6 Singing performance 



  26th November 2021 
Friday 10th and Thursday 16th December – Children can wear Christmas Jumpers (£1 
donation) 

Tuesday 14th December – Year 3 - Ruby and Emerald Christmas Party – more details to 
follow. 

Tuesday 14th December – Hopefully the Friends Christmas Disco. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

   


